CONEMAUGH TOWNSHIP AREA
SCHOOL DISTRICT

Dear Parents and Guardians, August 24, 2021

The Conemaugh Township Area School District is excited
to announce a new program being offered to our students
and families this year.

CTASD and R.E.A.C.H., Inc. (Reaching Educational
Achievements with Clinical Mental Health) have established a
partnership for the 2021-2022 school year to provide social
supports services including clinical mental health counseling
for the students in the district.

CTASD has provided the opportunity for all students to have
access to these supports with Parent/Guardian consent.

We look forward to getting to meet students and families.
Look for us at district events and parent/teacher conferences.

We will be available to answer any questions you may have.
There is not an issue too big or too small to seek out support
and we welcome all discussion on what may help your child
succeed socially and emotionally.

We encourage you to reach out at any time during the school
year. You can connect to us through your school counselor or
directly through the websites listed below.

We thank you for supporting the emotional wellness of your

child.

Sincerely,

Julia Dello, NCC, LPC Mr. Thomas Kakabar
Executive Director CTASD Superintendent
R.E.A.C.H.

Conemaugh Township Elementary: 814-479-4014
Conemaugh Township Middle/High School: 814-4080



